
Firmware v1.4 & v1.5 Release Notes 
What’s New in Firmware v1.4 and v1.5 

Cedar Electronics is happy to announce the release of versions 1.4 and 
1.5 firmware.  We have developed minor improvements in this release which should 
continue to improve your experience with the MAX 3.  

Enhancements 

• Reduced Ka false alerts (v1.4)  

• Minor bug fixes (v1.5)  

How to Get the Update 

If you have not already done so, please download and install the Detector Tools 
application at https://www.escortradar.com/pages/update-your-device. There are two 
different links on the page depending on if you are using Windows or Mac OS. Once 
installed, you can connect your MAX 3 to your computer via Mini USB and perform the 
firmware update.  

 

Keep the Feedback Coming 

We want to keep hearing from you! If you have feedback or suggestions on how to 
make the MAX 3 even better, send an email to radarfeedback@cedarelectronics.com.  
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